MERIDIAN TOWNSHIP PARKS & RECREATION



TO: Park Commission

Land Preservation Advisory Board

FROM: Jane Greenway, RLA

Parks & Land Management Coordinator

DATE: September 26, 2013

RF: Final Walk Through of Red Cedar Glen Restoration Project

Deputy Drain Commissioner Clos has invited the Land Preservation Advisory Board and Park Commission to the final walk through of the Red Cedar Glen to review on the Site Restoration Project progress on Thursday, October 3, 2013 at 1:30 pm. The group will meet at the end of Sylvan Glen Road (reminder: if at all possible, please car pool).

Although a quorum of the Park Commission and Land Preservation Advisory Board will be present at this meeting, no official Park Commission or Land Preservation Advisory Board business will be conducted.

In lieu of mailing, an email notification has been sent.

Cc: Carla Clos, Ingham County Drain Commissioner's Office

Mike Thomas **Eckhart Dersch** Clerk Brett Dreyfus Clerks Office **Bulletin Board HOM-TV** Generator

Carol Hasse Press

> 2100 Gaylord C. Smith Court Haslett, MI 48840 Telephone: (517) 853-4600 Fax: (517) 853-4099